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REFERENCE:  15FOI 186 
 
 
You requested the following information:- 

1) How much has it cost your department to rebrand ISIL / ISIS / IS / Islamic State as 
“Daesh” in all government material (public, internal and online) leading up to and 
since David Cameron publicly announced on December 2 the government’s preferred 
name change to parliament? If changes are still taking place, is there an estimate of 
the overall cost of such a move to your department? 

2) What guidance has been issued to staff in your department about the switch from 
ISIL, etc., to “Daesh” - including any advice on pronunciation of the new name? 
Please provide copies of all such guidance. 
 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
 
The Wales Office has not spent any money on rebranding material from 
ISIL/ISIS/IS/Islamic State to Daesh and has not issued any guidance to staff on either 
a change of name or pronunciation. 
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